
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

                  Sent by multi-fax 

Agency Bulletin  
Ref: 2211 

                 February 21, 2022 

 

 

Update: Adjustment to Booking Class 
   

   

As previously communicated on January 17, our G booking class has moved to our lowest 

selling economy cabin retail fare. 

  

In the upcoming month, our N booking class will be a dedicated redemption and upgrade 

class, and A booking class will move to the Premium Economy cabin, which will provide 

three dedicated retail selling classes: 

  

O – will remain Premium Economy Flexible  

E – will remain Premium Economy Lowest  

A – dedicated (replacing N) Premium Economy Lowest  

  

Additionally, effective February 22, customers currently holding A booking class will 

be re-accommodated into K booking class.  

 

 

What does this mean for you? 

  

For 014 issued tickets: 

• No action is required, as Air Canada will update the booking class and revalidate the 

ticket. 

• The change will appear in the history of the PNR. 

• If your passenger has pending eUpgrade requests, please verify their request or  

re-request, if required. 

 

For tickets issued on Other Airline: 

• You will receive a Schedule Change notification, indicating UN status for A-class and 

TK status for K-class. Please ensure to action the Schedule Change notice accordingly.   
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